Pegswood Primary School Longhirst Road Pegswood Morpeth Northumberland NE61 6XG



Tel:(01670) 512834 Fax (01670) 516195

E-Mail: Admin@pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk

Mr A Waterfield, Headteacher Mrs E Miller, Deputy Headteacher

Thursday 27th April

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that Mr Richard Burns, our trumpet tutor, is continuing with the Mini-Band After-School Club starting next week – Tuesday 2nd May. Previously, this has just been open to Year 4 children. However, after two terms of lessons, Year 3 are now able to join the club.

The Club will take place on Tuesdays, from 3.15 - 4.15 pm.

The children will be given the opportunity to continue learning the. Children attending the club may be allowed to take their instruments home to enable them to practise during the week ready for sessions on Tuesdays but Mr Burns will be able to confirm this when he starts.

Clearly, this will involve a high level of commitment from the children and also support from parents/carers, to ensure the instruments are carefully handled and good progress made.



If your child would like to participate, please complete and return the permission slip.

F	Many thanks, Mrs Tantum	
• .	sion for my childcollect him/her from the rear yard at 4.15.	to attend the Year 3 & 4 Mini-Band After School
*I am happy to	o support my child at home with practice session	ns if necessary.
	my child looks after the brass instrument which opportunity to bring instruments home.	will be on loan from the Northumberland Music Service
Signed		Date:











